Government of West Bengal
Department of Health & Family Welfare
Internal Audit Wing
Directorate of Health Services, West Bengal,
Institute of Health & Family Welfare, 1st Floor
GN-29, Sector-V, Bidhannagar, Kolkata-700 091
Phone-(033) 2333 0117/0627, e-mail-int_audit@wbhealth.gov.in

Notice inviting ‘Expression of Interest’ for conducting Internal Audit
of Health Insitutions and Hospitals under Govt. of West Bengal

The Government of West Bengal, Department of Health &
Family Welfare intend to prepare a panel of reputed C.A./ Cost
Firms for conducting internal audit of various health units located
in Kolkata and Districts under their control w.e.f. 01.04.2019
onwards. Reputed Firms having experience in these fields are
requested to submit their ‘Expression of Interest’ for the purpose
in Sealed cover by Speed post / Couriers/ by Hand to The Senior
Audit Officer, Internal Audit Wing, DHS, Institute of Health and
Family Welfare, 1st Floor, Swasthya Bhawan campus, GN-29,
Sector -V, Bidhannagar, Kolkata 700 091 within 2.30 P.M. of 28"
February. 2019. The Sealed cover of ‘Expression of Interest’
must be superscribed “Expression of Interest for conducting
Internal Audit of Health Institutions and Hospitals under Govt.
of West Bengal”.

The details with audit fee structure have been given in the
Departmental’s website www.wbhealth.gov.in and in the notice
board of the Department, Swasthya Bhawan, Wing - "B” Ground

floor, Block GN - 29, Sector V, Salt Lake, Kolkata- 91.
Sd/-
Director of Health Services
& Ex- Officio Secretary,
Department of Health & Family Welfare,
ICA-T 1140(2)/2019 Govt. of West Bengal




